

September 14, 2023

MONA ALFI Senior Rabbi

JULIE STEINBERG

Cantor

STACY PETERSOHN

Rabbi-Educator
Director of Jewish Lifelong Learning

LESLIE OBERST

Executive Director

Jay Schenirer President

Josh Mastronarde

Past President

Daniel Kaufman

Vice President, Development

Terri Gaines

Vice President, Facilities

Margaret Gladstein

Vice President, Administration

Davita Levin-Robinson

Vice President, Membership

Rachel Stern

Vice President, Education

Bendan Blue

Chief Financial Officer

Judy Heiman

Secretary

Dave Passovoy

Brotherhood President

Sandy Lee

Women of B'nai Israel

Samantha Meredith

BISY President

TRUSTEES AT LARGE

Dee Barankin
Hellan Roth Dowden
Judy Heiman
Stacia Levy
Hailey MacNear
Louis Nelson
Jeffery Rosenhall
Sue Schooley
Rachel Zerbo
Nicholas Zoffel

Tim Zeff General Counsel Dear Members of Congregation B'nai Israel,

What a year this has turned out to be! Now more than ever, finding ways to connect with each other is vital. The Brotherhoodof Congregation B'nai Israel has been an integral part of our temple life and provide an important space where our men can come together in friendship and fellowship, to engage in acts of tzedakah (charity) and g'millut chasadim (acts of kindness). In particular, the Brotherhood has been tremendously supportive ofthe youth in our congregation, raising money that has gone to help support our youth programs.

Our Temple's Brotherhood is an affiliate member of the Men of Reform Judaism (MRJ), a national organization serving Jewish men with programs such as the Jewish Chautauqua Society, Reform on Campus, and the Achim Corps (now "Achim on the Web"). MRJ is an affiliate of the Union of Reform Judaism and stands as one of the pillars of Reform Judaism.

The Brotherhood makes its financial contributions possible by raising funds. This is done primarily through catering events suchas B'nai Mitzvah luncheons, and through its membership dues.

This fabulous men's group offers ways for you to meet new people and form new friendships while having fun and supporting B'nai Israel. The Brotherhood is truly part of our temple's life and a great source of pride for our congregation. I encourage you to become a member of this wonderful community of men.

L'Shalom.

Rabbi Mona Alfi

CONGREGATION B'NAI ISRAEL

3600 Riverside Boulevard Sacramento, California 95818 916.446.4861 www.cbisacramento.org